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CO Programme 
Cycle 

Evaluation 
Title 

Purpose of the 
Evaluation 

Timeline 
(Month, Year) 

Estimated 
budget  

Source of 
Funding 

Key 
Evaluation 
Partners 

Is this an 
evaluation? 

UNSDCF 
Evaluation 

2022-2026 Joint  
Evaluation 
of the 
UNSDCF 
during the 
Programme 
Cycle 2022-
2026 

Assess the 
effectiveness of the 
partnership strategies 
and interventions 
adopted by the UNCT 
in order to achieve the 
UNSDCF outcomes and 
results.  
 
Assess the contribution 
made by UNCT to the 
national development 
goals included in the 
UNSDCF framework 
 
Identify the factors 
that have affected the 
achievement of results, 
particularly through 
the lens of partnership 
and joint 
implementation  
 

March 2025 20,000 Core Government 
of Guinea 
Bissau 
 
UN Partners 

Yes 

UNFPA 
Guinea 
Bissau 

7th Country 
Program – 
(2022 – 2026) 

7th Country 
Program 
Evaluation 

As evaluations are 
conducted by country 
offices at least once in 

      



every two cycles to 
inform the 
development of the 
subsequent 
programme, this 
programme will not 
need to be evaluated. 
The previous one was 
done and ranked very 
good.  

Youth for 
Demographic 
Dividend for 
the Gambia, 
Guinea and 
Guinea 
Bissau 

2021-2023 Thematic 
evaluation 

To assess the 
achievements of the 
programme, identify 
the factors which may 
have facilitated or 
constrained the 
achievements of 
intended results; draw 
lessons learned from 
design through 
implementation to 
inform donor, identify 
and document UNFPA 
contribution to the 
program 
implementation. 

 September 
2023 

50,000 $ Non core 
resources 

IPs and 
donors 

Yes  

 


